SD9: Notice of extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 17 Apr 2020, Song Da 9 Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Time for organizing the annual General Meeting of Shareholders until 2020 according to the Notice of closing the list of shareholders sent Vietnam Securities Depository, our company expected to hold the annual General Meeting of Shareholders on April 28, 2020; However, due to the effects of the Covid-19 epidemic, our Company announces that the the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 will be held on May 22, 2020 (expected) instead of April 28, 2020 as announced
